

Did you remember to spring forward one hour before retiring on Saturday evening?

Duignan released from hospital

Noel Duignan, Halton North MPP, was released from Toronto General Hospital Wednesday with a clean bill of health.

Duignan underwent two days of tests after he collapsed on Sunday towards the end of a two-day meeting of Ontario NDP provincial council at University of Toronto.

He resumed duties Thursday as Parliamentary Assistant in the Ministry of Consumer and Commercial Relations.

Premier Bob Rae and House Speaker David Warner were among Duignan's visitors in hospital, as was the Hon. Bob Huget, Minister without Portfolio (Finance) who will be guest speaker at the Halton North NDP nomination meeting at 7:30 p.m. Thursday, April 6, in the CAW Hall in Milton.

Duignan said of his hospital experience, "The care I got at Toronto General confirms that Ontario's health care system is in good shape, staffed by caring, concerned and competent professionals. I'm reassured that our government is going to keep it that way."



NOEL DUIGNAN

CAVRIPLETT Palace 523 Guelph St. NORVAL corner of Hwy. 7 - Winston Churchill Blvd.

905-873-7955

You Can Get Your Picture Taken With Our Mystery Guest FREE OF CHARGE

A Metroland Publication Serving 35,000 in our community - For Delivery call 873-0301. SUNDAY, APRIL 2, 1995 VOL 9 - ISSUE 50 48 PAGES - 50¢ + G.S.T.

Digest

No decision

The provincial government's long-term care legislation became law on Saturday, April 1.

This puts in place a new approach to providing home and health services so that seniors and those with disabilities will be able to live in their homes as long as possible. The services are to be delivered by new communities agencies with fullyelected local boards of volunteers, called multi-service agencies (MSAs).

There is still no decision on whether or not Halton Hills will have its own MSA, as has been requested by many members in this community, including ASSIC and Georgetown Hospital.

Up in smoke

A 1984 Audi went up in smoke Monday night. The Halton Hills Fire Department was called to a car parked on Hwy. 7 at 9:30 p.m. and extinguished the fire. The cause was a mechanicalelectrical problem.

Car care

Check out the special eightpage Spring Car Care section inside today's newspaper.

Spring fashions.....page 3 Budget decision delayed.....page 6 Disney parade planned.....page 10 Championship season.....page 25

Bonnet season



The Glen Williams Town Hall seniors were getting into the spirit of Easter a little early with an Easter bonnet contest. Displaying the best of the Easter bonnets are (front, from left) Lois

Fendley, Maisie Wilson, Nellie Puckering, (back, from left) Nan Wheeler, Joan Robson, Olive Goodwin, Roy Cock, Lilian Photo by HERB GARBUTT Bumford.



Jack Tanner's staff and management would like to sincerely thank our valued customers for their many years of patronage, and we hope to see you one last time before our April 2nd closing.

Lunch: Wed. to Sat. 11:30am. to 2:30pm • Dinner: Wed. to Sat. 5pm to 9pm • Final Brunch: SUN. 11am to 2:30pm • Final Dinner: SUN. 4:30pm to 8:00pm

For reservations call (519) 853-3440